
photo from Tucson - as we were leaving a restaurant, this motorcycle 
was parked next to our car. Cathy took the opportunity to get a 
picture.

------- Forwarded message follows -------
From:           "Cathy Sunshine" <csunshine@igc.org>
To:             suewminter@webtv.net,
             sminter@unm.edu,
             william Minter <wminter@igc.org>,
             cynthia Minter <cynminter@gmail.com>
Date sent:      Sun, 16 Jul 2006 11:11:53 -0500
Subject:        Motorcycle Grandma
Send reply to:  csunshine@igc.org
Priority:       normal

as promised

Catherine A. Sunshine
Copyediting, substantive editing, writing, translating
csunshine@igc.org
Washington, DC

William (Bill) Minter
1812 Newton St. NW, Washington, DC 20010
Phone: (202) 234-0338; Fax: (775) 249-9839
E-mail: wminter@igc.org
http://www.africafocus.org

- (0.1 KB) - (0.5 KB)

From: "William Minter" <wminter@igc.org>
Subject: (Fwd) Motorcycle Grandma

Date: 16 July 2006 17:06:26 GMT+00:00
To: abulsme@abulsme.com

Reply-To: wminter@igc.org
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